
Subject:FW: Brent Council Reference  1043532 

-----Original Message-----  

From:  

Sent: 04 July 2012 13:53  

To: Rudman, Grace  

Subject:  

4th July 2012 

Dear Ms Rudman 

I am writing to object strongly to an application for a 24 hour license to sell alcohol. 

I am a resident of Rucklidge Avenue, and we have a huge problem with people drinking on the street   

and causing anti-social behaviour particularly outside the designworks, along Rucklidge Avenue and  

Rucklidge Passageway. 

We even have people sitting literally outside our front door in the early hours of the morning, 
drinking, and waking up our two little girls. It makes our life an absolute nightmare. 

The anti-social behaviour has got so bad in the area, that we have recently worked in conjunction 
with the safer neighbourhood team in order to institute a dispersal order which has recently come 
into place and will run for the next six months. 

The last thing we need in the area is a place for people to buy alcohol when the pubs and clubs 
close, so that they can carry on drinking in the street.  The residents are working with the police and 
safer neighbourhood teams in order to try to reduce the amount of anti-social behaviour in the area. 

This would be a huge blow to what we are trying to do and I implore you not to grant this 
application. I would appreciate it if you could acknowledge receipt of this letter of objection, and 
keep me informed as to the progress of this application. 

Please also treat my contact details as confidential, and do not pass on to any third party or the  
applicant. 
 

Many thanks for your time. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Rucklidge Avenue 


